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Welcome to a New Scouting Year! 
 
Welcome to another great year of Cub Scouting with Pack 542.  Along with tonight’s registration you 
should have received information on several upcoming events and a pack calendar.  We have made 
every effort to have an accurate calendar.  Also, you should have received information on the popcorn 
sale.  While selling popcorn is encouraged and welcomed, it is not mandatory for the boys in the pack.  
If your son does participate, the profits earned will be shared between the pack and your son’s den.  If 
you have any questions, you can call Cheryl Peters (923-7241) or Frank Pukoszek (838-4784).  Please 
consider volunteering with the pack.  This will be the last year for some of us and it’s very important 
that we get enough help to have an excellent program this year and that Pack 542 continues to serve 
the boys well in the future.  Any help you can give would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Upcoming Events 
 
Please take note of these upcoming events: 
 
Parents Meeting, Monday, Sept. 13, 2004 at 7:00 p.m. at the Cornerstone Center.  This is open to all 
parents.  Parents of new Tiger Scouts will have a special meeting afterwards. 
 
Opening Campfire Pack Night, Wednesday, Sept. 29, 2004 at 6:30 p.m., Community Park 
 
Carmelite Campout, Friday, Oct. 1, 2004, 6:00 p.m. at the Carmelite Monastery  (Please note the 
change of place in case of bad weather.)  Preregistration is required. 
 
Adventure Day, Saturday, Oct. 9, 2004 at Community Park.  Registration is through our Adventure 
Day Chairman. 
 
Notes 
 
Parents meetings are usually (but not always) the first Monday of the month in the cloakroom at STM.  
Please check your calendar.  All parents are welcome.  Each den leader should try to attend.  If you 
can’t make it, please have someone from your den there who can pass on any important information. 
 
Remember our website is www.542scouts.org.  Just click on the Cub 
Scouts side. 
 

Have a great scouting year! 
 


